
ANNOUNCEMENT

The International General Fair PRISHTINA 2022

Kosova Chamber of Commerce is going to organise The International General Fair Prishtina 
5th to 8th of May 2022. 

This fair will include a wide range of local, regional and international exhibitors, aiming in 
supporting and developing of each economic sector.

al event where companies will have the opportunity to 
promote their products and services, to increase the knowledge of business growth 
opportunities, access and participation in foreign markets.

We are honored to invite all interested companies to participate in this event, which is going 
to be held at the Fairs Centre, in village of Shkabaj in Prishtina. Your attendance will enable 
your company to be a part of the largest economic event that is organised in Kosovo.

If you have any questions or concerns, or if we may be of assistance in any way, please do not 
hesitate to contact: 

Ylli Dallku: +383 (0) 46 123 429,
E-mail: Ylli.Dallku@oek-kcc.org   

Fatmire Shala Mjeku: +383 (0) 45 653 222, 
E-mail: Fatmire.Shala@oek-kcc.org  

Sincerely, 
Kosova Chamber of Commerce


